
Staff
Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor      andrew.straubel@gmail.com          (609) 799-2559
Helen Cull, Bookkeeper             hcull@outlook.com                        (609) 269-5627
Dorothy Soi, Admin. Assistant    dsoi@windsorchapel.org                (609) 275-3837

Office hours:  9:00 am - 3:30 pm

401 Village Road East
Princeton Junction, NJ 08550

telephone: (609) 799-2559
fax: (609) 799-4018

chapel@windsorchapel.org
www.windsorchapel.org

Facebook: Windsor Chapel
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Elders
Scott Bruno sctbrn@gmail.com (609) 882-2165
Ron Bystrom ron.bystrom@cru.org (609) 275-9013
Tom Taylor guytmt@gmail.com (609) 631-8495

Chapel Praise and Prayer Requests:  Praise God that Bob
and Susan Seiboth have been blessed with their first granddaughter,
Allison Jane Sharkey, who was born at 11:49 pm on January 17.  She
weighed 6 lbs. and 2 oz. and was 19-1/2” long. Praise God that Ken and
Cindy Bills have been blessed with their third grandchild August Patrick
Bills.  He was born on January 19, and weighed 8 lbs. and 2 oz.  Pray for
peace and comfort for Helen Cull and her family as they mourn the loss of her
mother. Pray for God’s loving peace to comfort Bob and Susan Seiboth as
they mourn the passing of Bob’s mother.  Pray for continued healing for Scott
Bruno and his brother, Peter, and that Peter’s body will accept Scott’s
kidney. Ask the Lord for complete healing for Michael Seiboth battling a
chronic infection.  Pray for healing, peace and guidance for Rose Ventura.
Pray for relief of pain, healing and a good report from tests for Vickie Kozabo.
Pray for continued healing, peace and strength for Susan Boote, Bryan
Westbrook, Connor Leoutsacos, Larry Berrill, Char Bystrom, Terry
Brown, Lasun Dada, Lorraine Brown, Cindy Shaw, Nancy Muldrow,
Bridget Bernheisel and Fannie Harris.   Ask the Lord for guidance and
provision for all of our chapel members seeking employment.
Missions Prayer Requests:  Pray with Joe Violi as over 20,000
pocket-sized Gospels of John will be distributed to every student with a mailbox
on campus tomorrow.  Ask the Lord to use this effort to draw many students to
Christ. Pray with Jen and Scott Thomson for an increased depth of
relationship, transparency and accountability within their connection groups.
Pray with Ron and Char Bystrom for the 1,200 students  who attended the
CRU Winter Conference in Baltimore.  Pray that they will be willing to do
anything, say anything, go anywhere, and give anything God would call them
to. Pray for Jonas and Beth Menezes who will be going on Home Assign-
ment in March.  Pray for wisdom and complete healing for Diane Kennedy.
Please pray for healing for Barbara Wibberley battling depression, confusion
and memory loss.
Prayer Chains:  Please email all prayer requests to:
prayer@windsorchapel.org.  If you would like to join the chapel and/or
missionary prayer chain and receive regular email prayer requests, please
note it on your chapel card or email chapel@windsorchapel.org.
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Sermon Notes

Welcome

Call to Worship

Exaltation

Announcements and Sharing

Offering and Offertory

“Jesus Speaks to Morality”
Revelation 2:18-29; Psalms 2:19

Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor

Closing Prayer

Prayer Requests

Happy Birthday!
February 3 Helen Cull
February 9 Scott Bruno
February 10 Zehra Madhaven



Activities This Week
Sun., Jan. 29   9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Annual Meeting
Mon., Jan. 30   7:00 pm Prayer Meeting

  7:30 pm Elder’s Meeting
Tue., Jan. 31   7:00 am Men’s Breakfast
Wed., Feb. 1   7:00 am Men’s Worship and Prayer

10:00 am Facilities Team

Service Reminders.
Communion will be served next Sunday and on the first Sunday of every month.
Counseling Support Ministry - Cindy Bills is available for counseling or
consultation by appointment.  To schedule an appointment, contact Cindy at
clbills@verizon.net or 609-275-8557.
Sermon Messages are available on our website at www.windsorchapel.org.
Welcome Packets are available from an usher or in the lobby.
Cell phones -  Kindly mute or turn off all cell phones and electronic devices
during this morning’s worship service.
Nursery is available for children three-years-old and younger.
Children’s Church is available for children age four through third grade  and
begins prior to the sermon.   Ask an usher for additional information.

Weekly Prayer Meeting
Please join us for our weekly prayer meetings on Monday
evenings  from 7:00 - 8:00.  We meet in the prayer room of
the chapel to praise our awesome God, thank Him for His
many blessings and pray for the needs of the members of
our chapel family.

WWWWWe’re delighted you’re here worshipping with
us this morning! Kindly fill out the enclosed
Chapel Card and drop it in the offering plate to
let us know of your interests, concerns and
prayer requests.  If you’re visiting for the first

time, please pick up a Welcome Packet in the lobby, and join us for a cup
of coffee following the service.

Believers Baptism
A Believers Baptism is being planned.  If you have trusted Jesus Christ as your
personal Lord and Savior and would like to follow the Lord in a Believers
Baptism, please speak with Pastor Andy or one of the elders.

Good News Club
The long-awaited Good News Club has begun meeting at
the Dutch Neck Elementary School! The club meets on
Tuesday afternoons from 3:30 - 4:30 until the end of April. If
you would like to help in this rewarding ministry on a rotating
basis, please contact Pastor Andy.

Men’s Breakfast
Join us on Tuesday mornings, from 7:00 to 8:00, at the McDonald’s on
Brunswick Circle.  We are studying Exodus, an exciting account of God’s
guidance and provision for all who worship and follow Him.  Contact Scott Bruno
(609-213-9545) for more information.  The food, fellowship and study are great!

Men’s Worship and Prayer
All men are welcome to join us on alternating Wednesdays at 7:00 am in the
chapel sanctuary for a time of worship and prayer or at Michael’s Diner on
Route 1, in Lawrenceville, for food, fellowship and to study, The Book of
Revelations.  For additional information and this week’s schedule, contact Tom
Taylor (609-631-8495).

Youth Group
Youth Group 11th Hour - There will be no 11th Hour for the youth
group today.
Winter Blast Weekend - All Youth Group students and their friends are
invited to sign-up for the Winter Blast weekend retreat at Camp Orchard Hill.
This exciting weekend will be held March 3 - 5, and will include inspiring
worship, games, sports, and fellowship. Please email Jean LaRosa at
bluehonda@att.net, or let Pastor Andy know immediately if you’re interested.

Special 11th Hour Class Next Sunday
All are welcome to join us for an exciting class which will be held in February
during the 11th Hour.  Pastor Andy will continue "The Spreading Flame," a
snapshot of Early Church History from 325 AD - 1525 AD.  The class meets
downstairs in Fellowship Hall, and materials will be provided.

New Directory Available Next Sunday
Our 2017 Chapel Directory will be printed this week.  It will contain our new
chapel family members’ info and all the latest updates.  Please assist us by
printing your name at the top of the enclosed chapel card and include only
new information (changes in email or mailing address, cell or work phone
numbers, etc., and complete information for newcomers).  Kindly drop it in the
offering plate, or email directory updates to chapel@windsorchapel.org
by tomorrow, January 30, and we’ll update our records.

Perisseia
Our women's growth group has resumed its study of relationships.  All women
are welcome to join us as we seek to learn from relationships in the Bible and
apply them to our lives.  We meet Thursday evenings, 7:00-8:30, in the
Chapel House.  No commitment or preparation is required.  For more
information, please contact Cindy Bills (clbills@verizon.net; 609-275-8557).

Prime Timers
Watch the bulletin for fellowship dinners and faith-inspiring videos.  Prime
Timers is open to all adults.  Please contact Charlie Muldrow (609) 448-8910
for additional information.

If  You Would Like to
Know More...

Please speak with Pastor Andy Straubel or
one of our elders this morning after the
worship service if you would like to know
more about having a relationship with Jesus Christ.  Don’t forget to pick up your
free copy of the Gospel of John available on the table in the foyer.

Annual Meeting Today
During the 11th Hour

Please join us for our Annual Meeting
during the 11th Hour today.  This will be a
wonderful opportunity to hear and celebrate
in retrospect the events and activities of
2016, and to vote on the 2017 budget and
leaders.

Since a quorum of 50% of members is
required, kindly plan to attend or submit a
proxy ballot.

Clothing Giveaway
Set aside clean and gently used clothing for men,
women, children and infants for the Harris Ministry
President’s Day Clothing Giveaway.  Clean
bedding and towels are also needed.  Please place your donations in
the chapel back hall by Sunday, February 19.  The Harris Ministry
greatly appreciates your contributions to this important outreach.


